

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk www.deptfordparkschool.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Free School Meals

As you may already be aware from September 2014 the Government announced that from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, in a state-funded school children will be offered a free school lunch.

As your child will soon be going into Year 3 we feel this is a good opportunity for all year 2 parents to apply for free School Meals, to see if you qualify. Even if you provide a packed lunch for your child there may be odd occasions that your child will require a school meal with no cost you.

Yours Sincerely,

Cheryl Hale Clerical Officer

How to apply



Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

